
MESSAGE FROM THE COMMITTEE OF MEMGC 

JUNE 2020


Hello to you all.


We hope you are all well, rested and keeping warm on these chilly days.

The gardens are still looking lovely in their autumn colours but this is nearly 
over. Winter is definitely in the air and beds can be put to rest until spring. I 
am sure many people have put in lots of lovely bulbs in preparation for this.


The Neutrog order has been finalised and we thank Anne Raukawa for 
organising this for us all. Thank you for placing your orders.


It is a relief to have relaxing of restrictions and we will be having our first 
committee meeting after the 2 month break. It will be good to get together 
again but the future is still a little unclear, so making decisions might be 
difficult. Our AGM is on the horizon and this will be our main focus.

The Shire is still unable to give us an idea of when the hall or meeting room 
will be available for our use.


We will keep everyone informed by posting a message monthly, at least, on 
the website.


Best wishes from Tanya Fisher and the Committee of MEMGC.


